
Harper County Flag Mural in Anthony 
 

The Arts Center is partnering with local service organizations 
and local municipalities to put the Harper County flag on blank 
walls.  (The picture to the right is the mural we helped with last 

year, on the bathroom shelter in the City of Harper park, with the 
help of their K-Kids group from Harper Elementary School.)   

 
This project beautifies public spaces, involves our community in 
having a hand in creating a more beautiful place for us all to live 

in (and for others to visit), all while unifying the county with a 
simple, bold design. 

 
Financial details:  The Arts Center received a grant earlier this 

year from the Kansas Department of Commerce: Office of Rural 
Prosperity to fund 4 murals, including 2 Harper County flag 

murals (one in Anthony, the other in Attica).  The project has 
been fully funded, so there is no financial obligation for the City. 

 
Volunteers:  The Arts Center would be overseeing the project 
from start to finish (Director Juliana Whisman is the contact for 
this project.)  The Anthony Elementary School K-Kids group (a 
young form of the Kiwanis Organization) is excited to help with 

the painting of this project.  
 

Timeline:  The grant specifies that these murals must be completed by December 31, 2023.  As far as the 
project is concerned, the painting time would be approximately 8 hours, done over the course of one weekend.  

(This would include 2 hours of prep time, 4 hours of painting time with students, and 2 hours of touch-up to 
make the mural look fantastic!) 

 
Possible locations:

–the West-facing wall of the      –the East-facing wall of the  
Anthony Lake bathroom shelter    Memorial Park bathroom shelter


